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CONDUCT OF THE FEBRUARY 2021
VETERINARIANS LICENSURE EXAMINATION

The Professional Regulation Commission (PRC) announces the conduct of the
February 2 to 4, 2021 Veterinarians Licensure Examination, as approved by the
Inter-Agency Task Force for the Management of Emerging Infectious Diseases.

In Baguio City, the said examination will be administered to 180 aspiring
veterinarians at Saint Louis University Laboratory High School located at Navy Base,
Baguio City.

The Commission expresses its gratitude to the officials and staff of the City
Government of Baguio, Department of the Interior and Local Government, Philippine
National Police, Bases Conversion Development Authority, John Hay Management
Corporation and Saint Louis University for their unwavering support and cooperation.

The Program of Examination and Room Assignment are posted at
www.prcbaguio.blogspot.com (Online Verification of Room Assignments) and
www.prc.gov.ph.

For any concerns and queries, you may contact PRC-CAR at
car.examination@prc.gov.ph or car@prc.gov.ph or call examination hotline no. 0956-
007-2216.
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